
                           February 6, 2015 

                           File: EI-18 

2015-18 

 

AER LINGUS IRISH AIRLINES 
NEGOTIATIONS UPDATE 

 

 

Due to the snowstorm that occurred in the Northeast on Tuesday, January 27, negotiations were 

cancelled on Wednesday and Thursday, January 28 and 29, 2015. 

 

We are scheduled to meet again Tuesday through Friday, March 3 through March 6, 2015.  

Another update will be issued after our next negotiating session. 

 

Your Negotiating Committee would like to thank you for your support and patience during his 

process. 

 

Please address any questions or concerns you may have to your Negotiating Committee 

members, as they are the only accurate source of information concerning our ongoing 

negotiations. 

 
Fraternally yours, 

 

 
           

          Michael Manzo 

          General Chair 
 

Diane Seddio            Maria Restuccia 

Negotiating Committee 
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